
Memo 
To:  Board of Commissioners 

From: Jenni Phipps – Director of Elections 

Date: 6/2/2022 

Re:   Grant Application 

Earlier this year, we completed the redistricting process after federal, state 
and local maps were redrawn.  Due to the changes that were made to the 
voters’ districts, we have mailed out precinct cards to all voters in the 
county (74,576 cards).  The state has a grant that we can apply for to get 
partially reimbursed.   

We are requesting $25,005.33 in reimbursement.  

We request permission to apply for this grant. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Board of Elections 

Physical: 1110 E Spring St, Ste 100 

Mailing: 303 S Hammond Dr, Dept 465 

Monroe, GA 30655 


